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June 7,2011

The Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) has completed its review of
the permit applications submitted to DEP by Eastern Metal Recycling (EMR), formerly known
as Camden Iron and Metal, for its proposed metals recycling facility in Eddystone Borough,
Delaware County. ' '

| We have defermined that the proposal meets all of DEP’s appticable regulations and permit
requirements, and the following permits for the project are being approved today:

-Air Plan Approval 23-0115 -

e Individual NPDES Permit (Construction Activities) )
e Individual NPDES Permit PA0244562 for Discharge of Stormwater from Industrial
Activities ' ,

e Water Obstruction and Encroachment No. E23-488

‘Copies of the permits and DEP’s Public Comment and Response Document are available on
DEP’s website address at: :

"h&p Hwrwrwe.portal state .pa.us/porta‘l/seri*er._pt/coIpmunity/southeast_'_regional_oﬁice/ 1377
8/community information/593144 o :

~ ¥ you do not have Internet accessto view the referenced documents, please call the phone
number located in the footer below, and we will send you a copy of the document(s) by-regular
mail the next business day. ' :

DEP required variouschanges to the permit appl_ica{iom.and‘a}so_ included some permit
‘coniditions as a-esult of public cancerns with the proposal. DEP expects that EMR will comply
with all permit conditions and operate asgood neighbors in-the Eddystone community. -
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Thank you for your participation in the Department’s public participation process and your interest in
environmental protection.

Iy ¢

’ ohnJ. K dy, P.E.
Assistant Regional Director

Enclosure: Information on the Right of Appeal

cc: Eddystone Borough
Air Quality
Water Management
Watershed Management
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